
  Peter Benford  
 

Peter, who died on 5 December 2007, was SRTA secretary for 40 years.  He worked 
unstintingly throughout this period to improve services and as a result brought about major 
improvements to train services between Kent and London. Peter was widely respected by 
everyone for his deep knowledge of the issues and his ability to propose practical solutions 
to them.  

 

Our thanks to the Sevenoaks Chronicle for their kind permission to use this photograph. 


